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                           “For of him, and through him, and to him, are all things: to whom be glory for ever. Amen.”  Romans 11:36 

 

 

 

March 2024 

 
Dear Brethren, 

 
“Thou art near, O LORD; and all thy commandments are truth.”  (Psalm 

119:151). Greetings in the precious name of the Lord Jesus Christ. We pray that each 
one is doing well. 

 
The month of March has been busy and hectic as we have moved from our rental 

house into temporary accommodation in preparation for travel to the US. In addition to 
packing up everything, the real estate property manager requires a lengthy list of 
cleaning tasks to be accomplished before signing off on our move. Nevertheless, 
everything has been done so that we are now poised to travel in April. 

 
I hope to be able to have time and opportunity to visit with our home church and 

supporting churches on this trip back, as it has been many years since we have been 
able to do so. However, for the immediate future, it will be necessary to see to Cyd’s 
health needs as she is mostly confined to bed and is unable to completely care for 
herself. We have been able to get an appointment for her in June with a specialist 
whose focus is on neuro-immune diseases.  

 
In the meantime, I will need to get our vehicle and travel trailer back in shape for 

travel and accommodation in preparation for her appointment and treatment. We are 
hopeful that the Lord will be pleased to bless her with renewed health and function. We 
greatly appreciate your faithful prayers for us as well as your patience and 
understanding in our current circumstances. 

 
Our sincere thanks for your continued love, prayers, encouragement, and 

support for the Lord’s work in Australia and Papua New Guinea. 
 
Love in Christ,  
Bro. Frank James 


